
PRESS RELEASE       FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Dallas, Texas               Contact: Byron Smith   
                byron.smith@iscpo.org 
 
 

 
 
ISCPO Announcement – Conference Date Change 
Dallas, Texas 

 March 17, 2015 

 The International Supply Chain Protection Organization would like to announce 
the date change for 2015 ISCPO Conference.  Mark your calendars for September 
30th and October 1st, 2015.  The two day cargo theft summit will be addressing 
topics related to supply chain security, industry theft trends and investigations.   

We are currently seeking recommendations for guest speakers and topics specific 
to Loss Prevention and Security in the supply chain.  If you would like to make a 
recommendation or would like to speak on a specific industry topic, please 
contact us. 

The conference will again provide a great venue to network with global industry 
peers, law enforcement, and select vendors.  ISCPO members and other 
interested parties should consider attending.  

The conference will be held once again in Dallas, Texas at the Scottish Rite 
Children’s Hospital Conference Center (http://www.tsrhc.org/) Submit your topics 
and speaker recommendations to Byron Smith.  
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